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Check out Foxhill Secondary school!

We have started a new era with our

Secondary school with fun and

enthusiasm and we are looking

forward to a great year!

The IT equipment has already been

inspected by our students and new

creations await us in cooking class as

well.

It will be an exciting year!



Our first theme this year is "all about me". We started this in the morning

circle with the book "This is me, I'll show you" and the song

 "If you are happy and you know it".

We also designed our own bags for the cloakroom. Each child has designed

his own individual bag, where he/she can put spare clothes etc. 

We would like to welcome Jay! 

It's great to have you with us in the Foxhill group!

On September 21, we celebrated the International Day of Peace.

What is the International Day of Peace?

It is observed around the world each year on September 21st. 

Peace Day provides a globally shared date for all humanity to commit to

Peace above all differences and to contribute to building a Culture of Peace.

We have many special events planned for this year - 

you can look forward to them! 

Your Pre-school Team

PRE-SCHOOL
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Primary School

We have started well and as creative as always!

Everyone is looking forward to an exciting year!

ART AT FOXHILL                     

We don't teach classes at Foxhill,

we teach children.

We are very happy to

welcome David, Josey

and Ricco to Year 3 and

Laura, Marissa to Year 1.



PRE SCHOOL AND ASC IMPRESSIONS 

ASC with Natalie
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?

We - that is Foxhill 

We are looking for reinforcement - 

Who will join us?

We keep you up to date

Your Foxhill Team

A great team works every day to ensure that your children are

accompanied in the best way possible.


